
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Glinsk N.S. 
 

23
rd

 October 2015 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

The following is the agreed report of the Board of Management following a meeting on the 19
th

 

October 2015: 

 

 

 

Agreed Report 

 

 Lighting upgrade works to more energy efficient lights has begun 

 

 Heating upgrade work will be completed by the end of the Halloween mid-term break 

 

 All are welcome to the retirement function tonight - Friday 23
rd

 for Mr. Marty Ward 

commencing with mass at 8p.m. in St. Michael’s Church followed by refreshments & 

presentation in the “Glencastle Lounge.” 

 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

___________________________ 

Secretary to the B.O.M. 

 

 

Scoil Náisiúnta Ghlinsce 

Glinsk, 

Via Castlerea, 

Co. Galway 

Phone: 094-9655257 

E-mail: glinskschool@gmail.com 

www.glinskns.ie 
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